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Feshion Trends

Parties are still in full 
swing, banquets will begin 
to pop up, and more and 
more gay weekend festivi
ties loom ahead. All this 
makes us want to know the 
fashions that will flatter 
us most and really ̂  fash
ionable .
Clothes for those occas
ions do not have to be ex
tremely expensive. Just 
a little ingenuity and 
presto! you have an entire
ly different dress. Take a 
party dress you already 
have, add insertions of 
gold or silver metallic 
threads, rhinestones, or 
something to brighten the 
dress, and there is your 
"new" dress. By all means, 
though, get some expert 
advice on this remodeling 
so you v;on't overdo bright
ening the garment. NO gaud
iness, please!

FORMALS

For banquets or other for
mal festiveness, an even
ing dress is the appropiri- 
ate thing to wear, natural
ly. In choosing such a
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dress, get a soft color 
that complements you. Al
though they may be pretty 
on someone else, certain 
colors do not "fit" you.’ 
Do not select flashy, drab, 
loud^ uncomplementary
colors'. They will con
trast terribly with the . 
gowns of the others who 
have chosen wisely.

ADDED TIPS

When vrearing your party 
dresses and evening gowns,' 
don't detract from the lov- 
liness by wearing heavy 
jewelry or extra strong 
perfume.

Wear your waist corsages 
with stems pointing to
ward the floor. The shoul
der corsages should be 

worn with stems pointing 

toward the waist.
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Worth Remembering

Fine feathers don't al
ways make a fine bird; but> 

they sure improve his ap

pearance.

God gives liberty only to 

those who love it and are 

always ready to guard and 

defend it.
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